DEAR TANESHA MARIE JONES (CHRISTMAS FOR KIDS WITH CANCER FOUNDATION),

I JUST WANTED TO SAY <u>THANK YOU</u> SO MUCH FOR THE GIFT CARD. I REALLY APPRECIATE IT. THAT MADE MY CHRISTMAS EXTRA SPECIAL. I WENT SHOPPING ALREADY. THAT'S HOW EXCITED I WAS ABOUT THE GIFTCARD. I JUST GOT FINISHED MY THIRD BATTLE WITH CANCER. I AM DOING WELL. I HOPE YOU ARE DOING WELL TOO. I WISH YOU LUCK. I THINK ITS PRETTY COOL AND THOUGHTFUL THAT YOU CREATED THIS FOUNDATION. I HOPE YOU CONTINUE TO HELP THE KIDS WITH CANCER HAVE A WONDERFUL CHRISTMAS AS YOU HELPED ME. GOD BLESS!

SINCERELY,

EBONEE H.